
MANAGER’S DESK FOR SATURDAY, JUNE 20, 2020 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

 I HAVE A FEELING TODAY IS GOING TO BE A LONG DAY. IN FACT, IN TERMS OF 

DAYLIGHT, IT IS THE LONGEST DAY OF THE YEAR. IT’S ALSO THE OFFICIAL FIRST DAY OF 

SUMMER. 

WE’RE ABOUT TWO WEEKS AWAY FROM THE 4TH OF JULY AND I’M WATCHING THE CORN 

GROW OUTSIDE MY WINDOW.  IT’S LOOKING LIKE IT WON’T HAVE ANY PROBLEM WITH 

BEING ‘KNEE HIGH BY THE 4TH OF JULY’.  

A RECENT EMAIL FROM A LISTENER WAS A GOOD REMINDER FOR ME TO REMIND YOU OF 

OUR WRVM RADIO APP. HERE’S THE EMAIL: 

Driving through Nevada on our way back to Wisconsin and listening to the 3:00 hour of music.  So 

thankful for WRVM and the encouragement it brings.  

THAT SPEAKS VOLUMES REGARDING THE POTENTIAL OF THAT APP FOR YOUR 

SMARTPHONE OR TABLET. DRIVING THROUGH NEVADA, LISTENING TO WRVM. THERE 

WAS A DAY NOT LONG AGO WHEN THAT WAS IMPOSSIBLE. NOW IT’S NOT. 

WE USED TO GET LETTERS FROM LISTENERS SAYING HOW NICE IT WAS TO GET BACK 

HOME WHERE THEY COULD LISTEN TO WRVM AFTER TRAVELING OUTSIDE OUR 

LISTENING AREA. NOW YOU CAN TAKE US WITH YOU. THE APP IS AVAILABLE FOR FREE 

AT YOUR SMARTPHONES APP STORE. SEARCH FOR WRVM RADIO. DOWNLOAD IT AND 

ENJOY! 

WE’D LOVE TO HEAR FROM YOU. TELL US WHERE YOU WERE LISTENING TO US FROM. 

YOUR GIFTS AND PRAYERS MAKE OUR MINISTRY POSSIBLE. THANK YOU FOR YOUR 

SUPPORT. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


